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Toledo Edison Company

ATTN: Mr. Richard P. Crouse
Vice President, Nuclear

Edison Plaza -~ Stop 712

300 Madison Avenue

Toledo, Ohfo 43652

centlemen:

We have received a copy of your application dated August 15, 1984, which
was filed with the Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation (ONRR) for review.
This application requested relief from certain testing requirements of 10
CFR Part 50, Appendix 4 for the Davis-Besse Nuclear Power Statfon. Fees
pursuent to 10 CFR 170 were not remitted with your applicatien.

Sincc your application was filed after the June 20, 1984 effective date

of the revision to 10 CFR 170 on fees, it is subject to the provision of
the revised rule. This rule reguires licensees to remit an application
fee of $150 with each application for license amendment, relfief, exemption
and other requests. Therefore, it 1s requested that your Company remit
the required applicacion fee of $150 for your August 15 request.

Sincerely,

riginal Signed byu

] Diges

Reba M. Diggs

Facilities Program Coordinator
License Fee Management Branch
Office of Administration
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